
I am writing to support in-person voting on Election Day and the elimination of mail-in ballots. Mail-in 
voting creates vulnerabilities in our electoral system, including ballot harvesting, box tampering, and 
distribution to ineligible voters. Delayed ballot counting hinders proper auditing and prevents same-day 
results. When apparent election-night winners are later overturned, public confidence in our electoral 
process is undermined.


